
PDL Notice:  

Platelet Function Screen (PFA) 

NO LONGER AVAILABLE  

December 7, 2020 

    

 

Issue:   
 
Effective immediately, Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories (PDL) no longer offers the Platelet Function Screen 
(PFA) test.  

 
NO LONGER AVAILABLE: Platelet Function Screen LAB9419 (PFA)   

 
Reason for the Discontinuation:   

 
PDL has made the decision to discontinue offering platelet function screening due to instrument reliability 
concerns, the limited clinical utility and low volume of test requests.  
 
Alternative Testing:   
 
Los Robles Health System may be able to accommodate requests for PFA through their laboratory 
outreach center.  Due to the limited stability of the specimens related to this testing PDL is not able to 
offer a pass through option. Please contact Los Robles directly for this service.  
 
 
If you have additional questions:  
 
Please contact us at PDL Client Services at (805) 879-8100 
 
 
 

 
Stewart W. Comer, MD FCAP  

Medical Director Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories 

 
 

 


